

**Parkside General PAC Meeting  
Monday, March 3rd 2025 9:30am**

Attendance	Regrets
Katie Vleeming Tiffany Harrison Nadine Bergsma Jillian Legault Sharlene Jones Tasha Couture Erin Reimer Sarah Carlson Carmela Cusano Barb Daviduk Eni Bobic Sarah Dineen Patsy Davis Tara Sutherland	Kate Scammell April Levine
Total: 14	Regrets: 2

**Agenda**

1. Call to order: 9:32am
2. Attendance taken by Nadine Bergsma
3. Approval of Agenda Tiffany Harrison and seconded by Jillian Legault
4. Approval of last meeting minutes Katie Vleeming and seconded by Tiffany Harrison
5. Land Acknowledgement – We like to begin our meeting by acknowledging that the land on which we are gathered is on the traditional and unceded territory of the Katzie, Matsqui, and Semiahmoo First Nations.
6. Principal and Vice Principal Report
  - Have had good responses on Student Inclusive conferences, participation rate is well into 90%
  - Diversity and respect week went really well
7. Executive Committee
  - 6.1 President: Katie Vleeming (none)
  - 6.2 Vice President: Tiffany Harrison (none)
  - 6.3 Secretary: Nadine Bergsma (none)

6.4 Treasurer: Jillian Legault

- Hot chocolate bar from the Christmas concerts made \$150

6.5 Directors: Sharleen Jones (none), Kate Scammell (none), Tasha Couture (none)

6.6 DPAC: April Levine (none)

8. Old Business

8.1 Home Alone Course Fundraiser

- Heard it went well, had 27 students, made a profit of \$270 towards the Grade 5 fundraising

8.2 Spring Paint Night

- The evening has been booked and the info for the evening has gone out, but will possibly postpone the date due to lack of sign ups

8.3 Spring Market

- Will be held on Saturday, April 5th, will need to gather more volunteers to man the different stations

8.4 Pub Night

- Date is set for June 7<sup>th</sup> at BOB's Grill
- Will have 2 ticket options – Non alcoholic (\$30 per ticket), Alcoholic (\$35 per ticket). Both options include a Burger and fries.
- Looking at having Silent Auction items donated, doing a 50/50, and toonie toss
- Possible baskets to raffle off
- Need to find out if BOB's will provide the tickets or if the PAC will need to create them
- Will open the fundraiser near the end of March

8.5 Neufeld's Fundraiser

- Will be sent out April 4<sup>th</sup>, items will be delivered April 30<sup>th</sup> at 7pm

8.6 Veronica's Fundraiser

- Fundraiser has been sent out, closes on the 12th

8.7 Grade 5 Bake sale and Movie Night

- Overall were both successful, but did have smaller numbers in the amount of baking and people at the movie night
- Raised \$704 at bake sale, \$400 profit at the Movie night

8.8 Vote to add line item for benches in the amount of \$1000: All in favor

9. New Business

9.1 Parking

- Principal's have contacted the school liaison officer and bylaw officers to come by
- Can try to add cones along the yellow painted lines to prevent those from parking where they are not supposed to park
- Using the rolling White Board out front to state No Parking was suggested
- Parent volunteers would not be allowed to help control parking due to liability issues
- Possibly add more handicap parking
- No stopping at the jut out

10. Discussion Period (none)

11. Draw for Hot Lunch \$10 credit: Barb Daviduk

12. Adjournment: 10:21am

Next Meeting Time: April 7th 9:30am in the gym